
MEMORANDUM

TO: All Principals

THRU: Dr. Ann White, Associate Superintendent, Student Services
Charlotte “Nadja” Trez, Executive Director, Learning & Language Acquisition

FROM: Alyssa Arrowsmith, Title III Specialist, Learning & Language Acquisition
Melissa Jones, Title III Resource Teacher, Learning & Language Acquisition

DATE: July 11, 2022

SUBJECT: English Learner Family Academic Symposium on Saturday, August 6th

ACTION: Share flyers with English Learner students and families

The Learning and Language Acquisition department will be hosting the inaugural English
Learner Family Academic Symposium, a Title III family event, on Saturday, August 6th from
12:30-4PM. The event will be held at the CMS International Center (4000 Applegate Road,
Charlotte, 28209) with a flag parade starting at 12:30PM!

The purpose of the English Learner Family Academic Symposium is to provide the families of
English Learner students with the opportunity to learn about ways to support their children's
academics at home, share community resources available to them, and leave feeling prepared to
support their children as they start a new school year! Students from our P.A.C.E. Summer
Language Academy will be showcasing their work from this summer and marching in our
opening cultural flag parade.

Flyers are available in multiple languages here. Please help us spread the word to English
Learner students and their families and join us at the event if you are able.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Melissa Jones at
melissaa.sproul@cms.k12.nc.us.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1UwMM3eXQRRtaTd15N0k0oJzym9u69t66?usp=sharing
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